Newsletter
Items needed for Spring Newsletter by 31st January – hopefully the Newsletter will then be ready by the second week of February

(For info only) April to August 2015 Walks Programme for Strider – the input needs to be done by 28th January in readiness for the Strider download.  

Litton Cheney Weekend 11th/12th September 2015
Has proved popular – 21 places of 22 taken. Total cost £440 with £110 deposit already paid by BBN. Cost of £25 per person for the weekend’s accommodation payable with booking (most monies already received). 21X£25 = £525. Surplus will provide tea/coffee/beer etc for weekend.
Gill Bunker
 
